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Meeting #648 
 

CAPISTRANO BAY DISTRICT 

AGENDA REPORT 

December 6, 2018 

 

Old Business 

ITEM 9ab 

 
Undergrounding Utilities/Changes to Ten Percent Rule 

 
The Board has contracted with Dave Gutierrez for researching the feasibility of undergrounding 
our overhead utilities.  Mr. Gutierrez’s progress has been temporarily curtailed by a new 
proposal from the City to re-interpret how to apply the Ten Percent Rule to Beach Road remodel 
projects.  While there is no word from Dave yet on the progress as of Monday Dec. 3rd, there 
could be good news to report at our meeting on Thursday. 

 

 


